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4 THE ANNUAL ASSOCIATION OF PUBLIC SERVICES SCOTTISH FLEET, WASTE AND 
 GROUND SERVICES SEMINAR (AN56-2008) 
 

The above seminar will take place on 6th-9th May 2008 at the Hilton Coylumbridge, Aviemore.  
The seminar will mark the first year of Dundee City Council holding the Chair and Secretariat 
of the Waste and Recycling Advisory Group.  

 
It is recommended that Bailie George Regan attend this conference on the basis of his 
position as Chair of the Waste and Recycling Advisory Group.  The delegate fee for this 
conference is £375. 
 
Members are requested to approve the foregoing.  

 


